
 

 

FISKERTON-cum-MORTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN NEWS DECEMBER 2018 EDITION – CHANGE OF DATE FOR ‘DROP IN’ MEETING 

 
THE CONSULTATION ‘DROP IN’ MEETING IS NOW GOING TO BE HELD ON SUNDAY 27TH JANUARY 10.00AM - 4.00PM AT THE 

ARTHUR RADFORD CENTRE, MORTON. 

The draft Plan will be available from January 20th 2019. It can be downloaded by clicking on this link: 

http://www.fiskertoncummorton.co.uk/community/fiskerton-cum-morton-7846/useful-documents/ or using the QR code below. Paper copies will 

also be available to read at the Shop, Pubs and Southwell Library. 

All residents will have the opportunity to hear presentations about the plan, ask questions and suggest any changes. The consultation will end on 

3rd March 2019 after which it will be considered by Newark and Sherwood District Council. Drop in at your convenience between 10am-4pm 

Following examination by an inspector the referendum will be held on 12th September 2019.  

 Rob Lancaster Chair of the Steering Group and Parish Council 07851016631 roblancaster53@hotmail.com   
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